
 
 

International Day of Indigenous People 
 

     

    SGS2024-25 Circular No.0051 

Dear Parents 

Namaskar! 
 

The earth is the mother of all people, and all people should have equal rights on it. 

– Chief Joseph 

 
We are delighted to inform you that our school is celebrating the International Day of Indigenous 

People on 8.8.2024. This day is dedicated to recognizing and honoring the rich cultures, 

traditions, and contributions of indigenous communities around the world. 

 
Grade-wise activities planned: 

Primary Wing 
Grade I & II Indigenous Flag / Head Gear Making 

Grade III Word Search (Grid puzzle) 

Grade IV & V Folktale Narration 

Middle Wing 
Grades VI & VII Essay Writing Competition 

Grades VIII Inter House Debate Competition- Indigenous rights 

and contemporary issues 

We look forward to a day of learning and celebration. Thank you for your continued support. 

Warm Regards, 

Team SGS 


